
From: ]  
Sent: 15 January 2019 06:48 
To: localplan <localplan@scotborders.gov.uk> 
Subject: Eshiels 

 

Good Morning  

 

Many thanks for your time last Thursday it was good to hear all the background and how they 

process works. 

 

As requested I write to confirm my agreement  

 

I also had a ponder over the access issue.  I think access to this field would be better achieved 

via the entrance to Glentress, then left through their small car park and into the field which 

the FC  now own .  There is already a gate there as they use the field for over spill 

car parking on event days.  Then simply straight up the side of the field.  At a guess this 

might by pass the roman camp.   

 

The entrance to Glentress has already been widened, although there is scope for more, and 

there is a filter lane on the main road for those crossing the traffic.  I appreciate that there 

may be wider constraints which would make this choice unavailable but I'd be happy to show 

you what I mean if you are interested. 

 

Regards 


